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Friday 10th November 2023 
 
Year 4 York Residential Trip 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing regarding the Year 4 residential trip for 2024. We are very much looking forward to returning to 
the historic city of York, a city that provides many rich links to the Y4 curriculum.  
 
The plan is as follows: 

• Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th June 2024 
• 2 days/1 night duration 
• Accommodation in the York Racing Stables visitor accommodation, a purpose-built facility on the 

outskirts of York. All rooms are modern, en-suite & we have visited it many times before. 
• Itinerary will comprise visits to: 

o Dig Archaeological Centre 
o The Jorvik Centre 
o York Minster Cathedral 
o York’s Chocolate Story 
o Either the National Rail Museum or York Castle Museum 

 
• The cost for this visit will be approximately £120 - £130 but may alter slightly due to the number of 

children who attend.  The cost covers accommodation, transport to and from venues, entrance fees, 
guides and meals (except breakfast and lunch on the Thursday) and we think the trip offers a great 
learning and cultural experience for fantastic value. 

 
Please confirm your child’s attendance and pay your initial deposit of £15 using our on-line payment system 
by Monday 4th December.  
 
A second payment of £45 will be due by Monday 5th February 2024 and the final payment (amount to be 
confirmed but expected to be between £60 - £70) will be due by Friday 3rd May 2024. Further details of how 
to pay will follow this letter in the next few days. 
 
Parents, whose children are eligible for the Pupil Premium or receive certain state benefits, will be able to 
receive support with costs. Please contact us if not sure or if you are facing financial hardship or other 
barriers to attending as we always want to take all of the children with us.  
 
The trip will be led by myself and I will be accompanied by other members of staff. I hope your child will be 
able to join us. Should you have any questions about the trip, please speak to me or one of the class teachers 
(all of whom have been before) via the school office. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Elliot Howles 
Headteacher 


